
2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Bounthay CHANBOUALAPHA

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Bounmy PHIPHACKHAVONG

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Douangpasane SYPHANTHONG

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Ketsana SISAVATDY

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Khambou KAMMAPHAY

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Kor THAMMAKOT

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Phoutthavong KOUNNAVONGSA

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Rattana ANOULACK

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Somphone SISOUVANXAY

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Thavisack PHASATHANH

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Vanhxay PHANTHOULY

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Amphone SOULIBOUTH

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Ladomchanh KHANTRY

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Lamphayvanny XAYAKHAM

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Manivanh VONGKHAMCHANH

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Manivone PHONGSA

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Phetnapha XAYAVONG

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Phonethip BOUPHASIRI

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Phouanglaphanh PHOMMATHEP

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Viengthong BOUAPHAKEO

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Vongphet PHIMMACHAK

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Yommala MUENVISET

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Maikham XAIYASARN

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Soudjai KHOUNLANEUK

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Anta THILAVANH

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Sengchalean PHOMMAKHAN

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Koy CHALERNSOUK

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Lar JINBOUNTHAN

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Xiongkou LEE

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Bouphasouk XAYSOMPHAENG

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Tounia LATTANAVANH

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Meenou VUELICHUE

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Phavadee PHILAVANH

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Anousone SENGKHAMYONG

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Ms. Chintanaphone SENGSAY

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting



2025
A.I. & CHATGPT FOR ACADEMIC RESEARCH TRAINING

Mr. Soukthavone DOUANGDALA

Introductory presentation designed to explore how A.I. tools such as
ChatGPT can enhance and streamline academic research. Skills include
assistance with brainstorming, analyzing information, and editing, which
go beyond academic research and can also be applied in teaching and
other areas.

Jonathan Sweeting


